
 
 
 

Thank you for your interest in the New Britain Bees Host Family program. Attached you will 
find a copy of our host family information form. Before you fill out the form, we wanted to 
provide you with some more detailed information about the Host Family program. 
 
We appreciate that you are taking the time to look into the host program and apply to host a 
player for the 2019 season. It is active community members like you, who add to the success 
of our organization, and will help to make our player’s time here in Connecticut, a memorable 
one, as well as a great step in their baseball careers. 
 
Who are our players you may wonder. Well, the majority of players on the Bees will range 
from 20 – 35 years of age. They will come to Connecticut from areas throughout both North 
and South America. They will have varying playing experience, ranging from those who have 
played mostly Single-A or Double-A ball to players who have spent time in the Major 
Leagues. They all have a couple things in common. Their love for the game of baseball and 
their hope of keeping their dream of playing baseball alive and getting to, or back to, Major 
League Baseball. 
 
Our host families will be required to provide housing to New Britain Bees players from the 
time the players arrive in Connecticut, the middle of April, until the time they depart at the 
conclusion of the season, in late September. Due to the frequent number of changes made to 
our roster throughout the season, it is a good possibility that the player that starts the season 
with your family will not be the player with you when the season concludes. It is important for 
you to understand that if the initial player you host leaves the team, we will ask you to take in 
another player to fill that spot. 
 
Host families are required to give players a private bedroom. Players will also need access to 
a bathroom, laundry room, and kitchen, and any other amenities that you would like to 
provide your player would be greatly appreciated. 
 
For becoming a host family the Bees will give you the opportunity to attend every home game 
during the 2019 season. You will also be invited to any special events throughout the year, 
including a batting practice/picnic event where your family will be able to take live batting 
practice on the field. For making one of our players feel at home, we will make sure you feel 
like a part of our family as well. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Bret DeRosa 
Business Manager 
(860) 826-2337 x.102 
bderosa@nbbees.com 
 
 
 
 



 

 
2019 New Britain Bees Host Family Information Form 

 
 
Name __________________________________________________ 
 
 
Address __________________________________________________ 
 
  __________________________________________________ 
 
 
Phone __________________________________________________ 
 
 
Email __________________________________________________ 
 
 
Please list any other family members (name & age) residing in your home 
 
__________________________ _____________________________ 
 
__________________________ _____________________________ 
 
 
Do you have pets? _______ If yes, what type? ___________________ 
 
 
Does anyone in your family smoke in the house? ____________________ 
 
 
# of players you are willing to host _____________________________ 
 
 
Additional Details _____________________________________________ 
 
___________________________________________________________ 
 
___________________________________________________________ 


